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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

TUESDAY TRIVIA: Last week, these interestingly

shaped paint markings appeared at the intersections

of Avenue of Champions and Lexington and MLK.

What do you think it means for the intersections?

Email answers to shane.tedder@uky.edu.

?
DID YOU KNOW? The Peterson Service Building was

named for Frank Peterson, a native of Taylor County.

Peterson served the University for 23 years from 1941-

1964. The building was renamed in his honor in 1978.

MORE SIGNS OF SPRING! Yesterday, UK Grounds’Winston Cinnamon (left), Corey Baker (not pictured) and

Jesse De Leon (not pictured) worked on the beds around the terraced greens of the Barker Plaza at the Gatton

Student Center. In the middle, petals from the blooms on a Kwanzan Flowering Cherry cover the mulch below the

elevated walkway from the Limestone Parking Garage. Photos by Mary Vosevich.
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